
 
 

 
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT TO SHIPPING 
IJmond North Sea Canal Area 
Central Nautical Management 

 
 
Announcement No. 2024 /39  Amsterdam, 12 July 2024 
 
 
 
Subject:  Establishment of an area closed to shipping traffic in the Moezelhaven at Amsterdam 
 
The Director of the Central Nautical Management, who is also the State Harbour Master, 
announces the following: 
 
The area as indicated in drawing N0822v01 (see Appendix), located in the Moezelhaven at 
Amsterdam, will be closed to shipping traffic with effect from 11 juli 2024. Shipping traffic bound 
for the shipyard in the Moezelhaven, however, will be exempted from this prohibition.  
 
The prohibition to enter this area will be imposed on the basis of Decree No. CNB/2024/36. 
 
 
The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area,  
also the (State) Harbour Master 
 
 
 
J.H.M. Mateyo 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Annex: drawing N0702_v01 
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